
This term most of our children have been learning at home. 
They have worked really hard and done some absolutely    

FANTASTIC work! 

Please take a look over the 
next pages at some of the 
wonderful home learning the 
children have been doing 

this term. 

The teachers are SO 
PROUD of all the fabulous 
work you have been doing 
and wanted to celebrate 

it with everyone….. 

Classes 1 and 2’s topic this term has 
been Let’s Investigate! 

Classes 3 and 4’s topic has been 

Commotion in the Ocean! 

Classes 5 and 6 have been 
learning about Space! 



 


















